Illini Central Pre-Ko

217-482-9846 alist@illinicentral.org / Illinicentral.org

Dates to Remember

December 8th - Tree Farm Field Trip

December 15th - Pre-K Christmas Program

December 19th - 2pm Dismissal

December 20th - 2pm Dismissal

December 21- January 2nd - Winter Break

In-the Classroom!

This week we ended our food around the world study. We also tried a food that is commonly found in Mexico. See if they can remember its name. Cheese quesadillas were a big hit! We also learned the letter Kk and its sound. What starts with the letter Kk around your house?



We are learning Spanish! This week

Food turtle Christmas Tree Comida tortuga Arbol de Navidad



Christmas Tree Farm!

Friday, December 8th we will be going to the Christmas Tree Farm.

This field trip will be during class time so students can come to school as they normally would. No sack lunch is needed. Volunteers are welcome! One volunteer per child and no siblings.

Cold Weather Must Haves!

With these weather changes please make sure your student is dressed appropriately.

Coats this time of year are a must. If your child is in need of a coat please reach out we do have extras here at school. Hats also help to keep those kiddos healthy and warm. We also have extras here if needed.

We will continue to go outside when the temperatures are 20 degrees or above. If your child comes without a coat I may call home to see if one can be brought to school for them. If your kiddo is a bus rider it can get pretty chilly on the bus with the frequent stops being made.

Super Secret Teacher Tip: Tearing paper is great for little fingers. It strengthens there fine motor muscles in their hands and wrists.